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Message from Organising Secretary 

On behalf of the organising committee, I would like to cordially 
welcome you all to International Conference on Management, 
Engineering, Sciences and Humanities 2025 (MESH – 2025) with all the 
interdisciplinary themes Engineering & Technologies, Sciences & 
General Studies, Humanities & Education, Management & Business 
Administration. Organising committee has been working very hard and 
arrangements are well under way to ensure that the MESH – 2025 
conference is a resounding success. Eminent keynote and plenary 
speakers are going to present their view in different perspectives. I 
hope that the Conference Proceedings will serve as a comprehensive 
compilation of the present knowledge and experience and will be used 
widely by engineers and designers who are concerned with the 
subjects. The success of the conference depends ultimately on the  
many people who have worked with us in planning and organising this 
technical program. The organising committee has left no stone 
unturned to ensure that the conference turns out to be an occasion 
from which all of you carry back long lasting memories of not just 
scientific excellence but also warm hospitality. 



I invite all of you (academician/researchers/industry professionals/
students) working in the research fields related to Management, 
Engineering, Sciences and Humanities to participate and attend the 
event and make it a grand success. I look forward to welcome you in 
Bangkok, Thailand in March 2025. 

Regards 

Dr. Vishal Vasistha PhD 
Organising Secretary 
MESH - 2025 
Laescuela Education


